APPENDIX B.9
Jean Arnold
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From: Licensing

Sent: 23 May 2016 08:20

To: = =—"__ 3]

Subject: FW: Midnight drinking license for 95 queens rd

--==-0riginal Messaga-----

From:

Sent: 22 May 2016 16:00

To: Licensing

Subject: Midnight drinking license for 95 queens rd

Hello,

We are residents of Edward Road in Clarendon Park and have recently been made aware of the fact that an
application for a midnight license has been put in for 95 queens road. When Olive's Bar was running at the address
we had trouble with noise from the Bar, especially in the summer when the windows of the bar were open, We now
have a small baby and sleep is quite sacred for us at the moment. We would therefore like to ask you to consider the
noise levels for the neighbouring streets when deciding on the application. | don't know if there would be any better
insulation in place than when it was Olive's Bar, but it used to be really loud and disruptive for us, especially
considering that all the terraced houses on the street have their main bedroom facing out on Edward Rd.

Thank you very much,




